November 9, 2018

Sue Hoeldt

Kalskag Schools

PO Box 30

Kalskag, AK 99607

Dear Sue:

Congratulations on being nominated for the 2018 Region 1 Coach of
the Year in Native Youth Olympics award. At our last Region 1
Activities Association meeting, the Board of Control (over twenty
member school districts representing approximately eighty schools)
accepted your nomination for this award.

Steven Gregory, from Unalaska, was selected but we want to recognize
and show our appreciation for the contributions that you have made to
the students in your district and the rest of Region.

Again, congratulations on being nominated for this honor.

Sincerely,

o

Jeff Erickson
Executive Secretary
Region 1 - ASAA

cc Superintendent - Kuspuk School District
File



